
April 23, 2024 
 
 
Land Development Consultants, Inc. 
3898 Maizeland Road 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80909 
 
Attn:  Dan Kupferer 
 
Re: Soil, Geology, and Geologic Hazard Study – Update Letter 
 Manley Subdivision Filing No. 2 
 Curtis Road and Jones Road 
 El Paso County, Colorado 
 Entech Job No. 210545  
 
Ref: Entech Engineering, Inc., Soil, Geology, and Geologic Hazard Study, Manley Subdivision 

Filing No. 2, Curtis Road and Jones Road, El Paso County, Colorado, dated June 23, 
2021, Entech Job No. 210545. 

Dear Mr. Kupferer: 

As requested, personnel of Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) have reviewed the Soil, Geology, 
and Geologic Hazard Study with respect to the above referenced site. Personnel of Entech 
conducted a site visit on March 27, 2024, to confirm no significant changes have occurred to the 
site since the previous investigation referenced above. It is our opinion that the conclusions and 
recommendations in the above-referenced report remain valid and the report may be used for the 
proposed construction at the above referenced site. 

We trust this has provided you with the information you required. If you have any questions or 
need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
ENTECH ENGINEERING, INC. Reviewed by: 
 
 
 
Logan L. Langford, P.G. 
Sr. Geologist  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Joseph C. Goode, Jr., P.E. 
  President 
Encl. 
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